
BORTH-Y-GEST UPDATE 
April 2011 

 
Annwyl Cyfaill/Dear Friend 
Here's a very quick update, before I leave for the Rotary Conference in Dublin this weekend. 
 
Coming up: 
1.  Cathy Woodhead writes: 
TIDY UP PARC-Y-BORTH PLANTATION 
Monday 18th April at 2.00pm.   Volunteers are invited to help collect the plastic protectors 
from the young trees in the field beyond Parc-y-Borth Wood.  Bring secateurs and gardening 
gloves.  Meet in the Car Park in Borth y Gest at 2.00pm (or at 2.15 in the plantation).  
Children welcome! 
I believe there will also be some bracken to bash! 
 
2.  The Historic Photo Exhibition - Cob 200 Celebration 
St Cyngar's Church Hall.  Fri 22nd April to Thurs 28th.  10.30am to 4.30pm.  Tell your friends 
- tell everybody!  
The Exhibition has some special features: 
Book Launch:   "A Little History of Borth-y-Gest" by Richard Walwyn [our Chairman] at 
4.30pm on Sat 23rd.   Come and meet the author and the publisher! 
Book signing: On Monday 25th, Norman Spragg will be coming along to sign copies of his 
new book "My Affection for Borth-y-Gest" 
History Talk:  Richard Walwyn will deliver the second part of his talk on the history of Borth-y-
Gest, at 7pm in Bethel Chapel on Wednesday 27th April. 
 
Details of all the above are on the Noticeboard. 
 
3. Tuesday May 10th 
A History Walk in the mining areas near Penrhyndeudraeth, lead by Harold Morris. Mining 
here goes back to Roman times, so there is a lot of fascinating history to see and be aware 
of. 
Details of time etc. to follow in my next update, which will also report on the successful recent 
Coastal Walk and the following Open Meeting. 
 
Now...off to the Emerald Isle.....back just in time for the Tidy Up on Monday! 
--  
 
Cofion gorau/Best regards 
 
David Medcalf 
Ysgrifennydd/Secretary 
Cyfeillion Borth y Gest  - yn gofalu ac yn gwella ein pentref 
The Friends of Borth y Gest – looking after and improving our village 
 
 


